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ABOUT THE PROJECT  

The Southerly Regulators and Relief 

Sewers (SRRS) project is part of 

Project Clean Lake, a $3 billion, 24-

year program NEORSD began in 

2011 to meet Clean Water Act 

standards. SRRS is one of many 

projects that NEORSD will use to 

reduce 4.5 billion gallons of 

combined sewer overflow (CSOs) 

released into Lake Erie and its 

tributaries in the Greater Cleveland 

area.  

SRRS will improve the existing 

combined sewer system through 

the construction of new regulators 

and flow dividers, regulator 

modifications or replacements, 

sewer replacements or 

rehabilitation, and new sewers. 

Work is located in Cleveland, 

Newburgh Heights, and Cuyahoga 

Heights. Upon completion of SRRS, 

CSO volume discharged to the 

Cuyahoga River will be reduced by 

54 million gallons annually. 

PROJECT COST AND TIMELINE  

SRRS is currently in design with 

construction scheduled 2025 – 

2027. Construction cost is 

estimated to be $16,000,000. 


